
Unvaccinated Texas Child’s Measles Death: First in Decade

Description

The local library in Greenfield City is planning to expand its services to better serve the community. The
library director, Ms. Angela Roberts, announced the plans during a meeting last Tuesday. They aim to make
the library a more welcoming place for everyone.

One of the changes is to extend the library’s opening hours. Currently, the library is open from 9 a.m. to 5
p.m. on weekdays. Starting next month, it will be open until 8 p.m. on weekdays and will also open on
Saturdays from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. This change will allow more people to use the library after work or school.

The library will also introduce new programs for both children and adults. For children, there will be
storytime sessions every Wednesday afternoon. These sessions will include fun activities like drawing and
crafts. For adults, the library plans to host book clubs and workshops on topics such as creative writing and
digital skills.

In addition, the library is getting new computers and upgrading its internet connection. This will help people
who need computer access for studying, job searching, or other online activities. The library also plans to
increase its collection of e-books, so members can borrow digital books easily.

Ms. Roberts said that the goal is to make the library a place where everyone feels welcome and can find
resources they need. The library team is excited about these changes and hopes that more people will visit
and enjoy the new services. If you want to learn more, you can visit the library’s website or speak to a
librarian during your next visit.
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